

OLACHEA



July 2025 Dear Praying Friends,

Praise the Lord! We are so blessed to be able to inform you that the translation of the Old Testament along with a revision of the original New Testament translation for the Banyankore and Bakiga people of Uganda is now finished and submitted for formatting and printing! What a joy to report this. The translation team has worked through many difficulties and still face many at present. They were faithful to the work, however, and God has worked through them to provide the Bible for their people! We cannot thank God enough or the translation team enough for their arduous work on this project. We know that God will do amazing things through His Word in the hearts of the people of Uganda as these Bibles are distributed. Pray that God would have His way in the hearts of people to bring them to Christ and to conform them to the image of Christ as believers. May there be a great church-planting movement among these people through this Scripture!

Thank you for your part in all of this. These translation projects take many years to complete. It is difficult to continue to support through a long time of slow progress. God is good to bring us this far and to allow your support to make this happen. We trust God will make fruit to abound to your account for His glory!

We are pressing on in our studies here and trying to be faithful to let churches know about the ongoing translation projects. Pray for us that God would provide for us to continue to do this.

We look forward to the wedding of our second daughter in September. Pray for all of our children as they seek God's direction for their future.

For God's Word Dan and Jenn Olachea